
NOTICE 
NABWIC/FPC Federal Contracting Consortium 

Executive Order 13985, officially titled Advancing Racial Equity and Support for Underserved 
Communities Through the Federal Government, is the first executive order signed by U.S. President Joe 
Biden on January 20, 2021. It directs the federal government to revise agency policies to account for 
racial inequities in their implementation. 

In response, NABWIC in our resource partnership with the MBDA/Federal Procurement Center,  is 
assembling groups of member businesses with similar NAICS codes, who can perform for a variety of 
federal agencies.   

If your company registered in SAM.gov and you are interested in providing services to the federal 
government, please contact each of the following consortium leads and provide your capability 
statement.  We will make sure that your talent presented before the agency buyers to help them meet 
their plan goals toward E.O. 13985.  

Consortium activities will be held each Friday at 2pm EST on NABWIC Leadership Zoom 820 830 146 

Call Valerie Mundy at 407-576-2642 if you have any questions.  

AGENCIES 

Army Corp of Engineers/FEMA/Homeland Security  
 Katina McClinton  - freshstartdevelop@yahoo.com 
Mikekena Richardson - mckena@veritasecodisaster.com 

Broadband  
Valerie Mundy – valerie@newcityinfrastructure.com 

FAA 
Deborah Thompson - deborah@dktconsultants.com 
Valerie Mundy – valerie@newcityinfrastructure.com 

HUD/VA  
Beverly Beard -bevg@wtstevens.com 

Energy 
 Kimle Nailer - knailer@nailrite.com 

DOT/DoD  
 Jason Cole - jason.cole@michmca.org 

Professional Services 
Shaniece Bennett -sbennett@accutrak.biz 

Exporting  
 Valencia Gibbs - valencia@accountingarchitects.com 
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